
Rabbi’s Column – March 9, 2020 

The experiment this past Shabbat was successful. We had a minyan and took out two Torah scrolls. The 

next Shabbat morning opportunity will be May 30, which happens to be the second day of Shavuot. So 

that morning we will have services (which will include reading the book of Ruth and Yizkor) and if we 

have a minyan we will again read from two Torah scrolls. There will also be an Adult Education segment 

during the Kiddush Lunch – subject to be determined. 

The next major holiday is Passover. Between now and then, the kitchen will be cleaned and food for the 

Seder will be purchased and prepared. I have also prepared a new educational component for the 

community Seder. 

Purim thoughts take priority as I prepare this prose. May the majestic might of kindliness (which is next 

to kingliness) be apparent in your interactions during this next week. 


